
 

 
Xiaojun Xu, Ph.D. 
Associated Professor of State Key Laboratory of Natural Medicines, 
China Pharmaceutical University  
Nanjing 210008, P. R. China 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
Dear Dr. Xiaojun Xu: 
 
As we discussed in the Cold Spring Harbor Asia meeting this year, I am pleased to let you know 
that the browning and beigeing induction process from primary adipocytes have been successfully 
established in my lab. Therefore, I cordially invite you to our laboratory from 6th Feb to 20th Feb, 
2018, to discuss the potential future collaboration between us. During the stay in UCLA, you are 
welcome to present your recent data in drug discovery in metabolic diseases. Others group 
members in my lab and I would also like to discuss possible future collaborations of mutual 
benefit during your visit.  

 
You will be financially responsible for your visit, including roundtrip international airfare, 
domestic airfare, hotel and meals. 
 
I am sincerely looking forward to meeting you in person. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any further questions. 
 
With best regards, 

 

Xingxing Kong, MD, PhD, 
Assistant Professor 
Division of Pediatric Endocrinology 
Mattel Children’s Hospital 
David Geffen School of Medicine 
University of California, Los Angeles 
Tel: 310-206-6032 (O) 
Fax: 310-206-5843 
Email: XingxingKong@mednet.ucla.edu 
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